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: Berichten en gesprekken worden end-to-end

[26-04-2020 10:14:55]

versleuteld. Niemand buiten deze chat kan ze lezen of beluisteren, zelfs
WhatsApp niet.
[26-04-2020 10:14:55]

Best regards
26-04-2020 10:17:02 e:

[26-04-2020 10:25:56]

26-04-2020 10:26:21
[26-04-2020 10:27:29]

26-04-2020 10:27:43

|26-04-2020 10:27:54]

[26-04-2020 15:51:11]

26-04-2020 15:56:46]

26-04-2020 15:57:11
[17-06-2020 16:52:21]
I see that you are going to cull the

[17-06-2020 18:46:02] : Yes government has decided to cull the
animals. It Will take place Thursday as a precautionary measure. We are
developing test.strategy now, assume we begin friday. Working together with
health authorities, who will test people working in farms and their families.
We have 1200 farms in DK. Will try to keep you informed and

17-06-2020 18:53:19

20-06-2020 22:23:19] : Today Government published the second
positive mink farm in DK. The health authorities pointed it to us because
We tested 46 mink and found One positive for Virus and One
positive AB. We have decided to re-test Monday before it is decided what to do
with the farm.

Next week we also test 10 prc of the farms in DK. Randomly as a screening to
see if mink production is a reservoir and to decide further strategy with
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health authorities.

[20-06-2020 22:28:06]
We have found 2 others positive, 16 and 17, all in same reg1on Official
samples collected today

(21-06-2620 13:41:541 02EN : B TEHWIE

[21-06-2020 14:38:51]
[21-06-2020 15:52:48]
[22-06-2020 14:08:06]

27-06-2020 10:25:44 ' : The ministers are still discussing whether
the second positive farm needs to be culled too. Virus is Very closely related
to the first One.

We have a third farm under susp. Results will come Monday. The tests in the
screening are all performed, 120 farms. First 31 are negative.

27-06-2020 11:04:55

We do not have suspicions anymore. Will have the molecular sequences this
weekend hopefully.
This week we have had lots of discussions on the manure, what to do
with the puppies etc.

[02-07-2020 19:54:35]
We have farm 18 positive,
Severe clinical signs in this farm. Culling tomorrow.
[02-07-2020 23:45:10] and thanks for info. We are
culling the third farm tomorrow. Today we finished a report for ministers and
Parlament together with health authorities. We assess that there is no need to
continue culling because of measures taken with regards to hygiene, masks,
bath, continued surveillence and because the Only three positive farms are
linked together with local elderly Home and loyal society.

06-07-2020 21:16:06

[06-07-2020 21:23:30]
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[es-anze
[06-07 2020

06-07-2020

[06-07-2020 21:34:49] : Thanks

[08-07-2020 11:52:24]

[08-07-2020 11:55:21]
[08-07-2020 11:55:36]
[08-07-2020 11:55:39]

[08-07-2020 11:56:10] : I have 3 new mink suspicions.

08-07-2020 : Numbers 21-23

[08-07-2020 11:59:57]
different area. ITS sad.

: We are testing another farm in a completly

[08-07-2020 12:00:34]
[08-07-2020 12:03:02]
[08-07-2020 12:03:14]
[08-07-2020 12:28:36]
The ministers published yesterday, that as soon as we have issued a knew order
with a lot of instructions to people in farms, culling of positive mink farms

Will no longer take place.

08-07-2020 12:32:27]

08-07-2020 12:33:13]

08-07-2020 12:33:56

[08-07-2020 12:37:06]
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|08-07-2020 12:38:29] :

[08-07-2020 12:39:44] :

08-07-2020 12:39:47]
[08-07-2020 12:42:03]

[16-07-2020 10:42:56]
All well?

number of infections still increases, 25 now.

16-07-2020 10:43:01]

16-07-2020 14:10:37

We are doing ok so far regarding mink. The regulation with all the restrictions
on farms, and with the demands for surveillence is now in place. So we will see
in 2 or 3 weeks time if the positive farms are narroved to the one region and
the same type.

—

I will keep you posted on the development in DK.

How are you going to manage the farms when you will not cull anymore? We may
learn from that. In the NL we decided not to preventively cull, we will wait
until after all weaning and vaccination activities and then see whether we
still have infections.

We had infection no 36 today . Minister wants to investigate
preemptive culling.

. 36 is a huge Number... yes we have found the 4. Farm now. And it isn't
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culled. A Lot of restrictions but not culled. _

19-08-2020 ©8:54:18]

[28-08-2020 16:19:01]
Nederlands is en

ding the breeding of mink by March next
Year?

28-08-2020 16:23:43

28-08-2020 16:24:56] : The idea is that they will stop
after November but we need to change the law so that will take a bit longer
[03-09-2020 17:40:40] . Things are developing
in wrong direction i DK. 9 farms are infected. The first 3 were culled. All in
the same area in Northern part of Jutland.

03-09-2020 17:43:29

I just recieved the results of the last 2 suspicions, we have 50 now _

[06-09-2020 20:21:53] : I don't Know what to Say. We are still
waiting for the health authorities to make up there minds about the latest
development. If we have the same development as you I don't Know what to do. I
mean we have 1100 farms and we simply cant cull all of them. We have one more
suspicion since friday. We are testing Tomorrow.
I Think we Will step up and decide early warning surveillence every week in
that particular ar‘i.
© 5]

|06-99-2020 20:35

nothing.

it is here also in one area, above the rivers we have

07-09-2020 09:15:38

07-09-2020 09:18:47 [ ] B

[67-09-2020 ©9:35:15]
[07-09-2020 ©9:40:02]

butenrekwigte
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07-09-2020 09:57:44

17-09-2020 08:29:50]

[17-09-2020 ©8:31:46] : <bijgevoegd:’

17-09-2020 08:32:41

[17-09-2020 13:55:06] : Yes its spredding in that area. Almost all
of them get feed from the same truck. We Got updated riskassessment yesterday
and still no indication of wild animals or birds playing any role.

We are establishing a local outbreak group now
, and initiating more inspections to See if They comply with regulation.
Government is discussing the situation Today.

[17-09-2020 14:06:09]

|24-09-2020 11:28:36]

30-09-2020 11:00:14

[01-10-2020 10:49:42] : Yes, we have to many now, Government is
discussing again tomorrow. It has spread to an island in the Northern part. And
it is slowly also moving further South.

It would be great if we also could talk regionalisation, next time we set up a
meeting about mink.
[01-10-2020 22:36:26]
farms and surrounding farms as well.
today

[02-10-2020 07:06:10]

: Culling is now strategy in DK, al infected
. Announced at pressmeeting

[02-10-2020 ©7:24:28]

05-10-2020 ©09:37:01

05-10-2020 22:46:22 : not good. Its developing
to fast. Culling begins wednesday I suppose. With contaminated farms and
surrounding farms we are close to 200 farms now. Right now we are discussing
compensation which is difficult to land...

[66-10-2020 ©8:12:53]
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[06-10-2020 ©8:13:22] : If you need any compensation info
or other info from our side please let me know.
[06-10-2020 ©8:13:51]

[e8-10-2020 ©7:41:37]
I see on the website that you have a second region infected,

We have big discussions about the compensation as well here however we
do not have the problem of non infected farms since we do not pre-emptively
cull. If you need any info from our side please let me know.

Here the spread continues as well, we have 64 today.

[08-10-2020 16:52:59] . It has spread to south of
the Limfjord. The culling has started today. Only two farms Because we had to
get access with help from police. It is 150 farms we need culling as quick as
possible. I am informing goverment tomorrow morning, and after that hosting big
information meetings with farmers on Skype.

08-10-2020 16:53:58

[68-10-2020 16:57:54]

[08-10-2020 16:58:39]

08-10-2020 16:59:45]

08-10-2020 17:00:56

08-10-2020 17:19:16

[08-10-2020 17:23:27]
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